Lifter Noise

September 2017 - Volume 44, Issue 9

What's Going On

Our next meeting is Tuesday, September 19 at 6:30 PM. The meeting will take place at
Rezervoir Lounge, 1418 Plainfield Ave NE in Grand Rapids.

Planning is continuing for our annual color tour. The date has been set for Saturday, October
14. We will be touring around the Holland/Saugatuck area and it appears that the lakeshore
colors will be in their prime. Once the itinerary is finalized, we will determine the start time.

The next board meeting will be Tuesday, September 26 at 6:30 PM. It will be held at Woody’s.

Recapping August - it sounds like we had a decent turnout at Fricano’s for the August meeting
but because Fricano’s was so busy, the group decided to move on to The Bow Tie Tavern for
dinner. As for the Metro Cruise, only Steve Ridderman, Dave Ziebarth, Jamie Reinhart and
daughter Abigail, and the Counterman family met up at the old MC Sports (we just missed Scott
Olivier). We moved on over to Harvey Cadillac where we saw Dennis Willson’s Corvair but no
sign of Dennis.

August Board Meeting Recap

The August board meeting was held on a pontoon somewhere on Algonquin Lake. The only
board members in attendance were Doug Lectka, Scott Olivier, Bob Muir, and Dave Ziebarth.
Dave Dykwell was also along for the ride. Since we had no President or Vice-President, Doug
and Dave Z. just took turns bringing up agenda items.

Dave Ziebarth talked about planning for the color tour. He is looking at a route that will go
through Holland and Saugatuck. We will probably have dinner at Saugatuck Brewing Company
and some possible stops along the way include Crane’s Pie Pantry and Fenn Valley Winery. It
was suggested that we could start around 100th St. in Byron Center and work our way from
there.

A venue for the September meeting was discussed. In a conversation that Dave Ziebarth had
with Ryan Counterman at the Metro Cruise, Ryan suggest Rezervoir Lounge on Plainfield. It
looks like they have an area that could accommodate a large group. Dave Ziebarth will follow
up with Shots on the River being plan B if Rezervoir Lounge doesn’t pan out.

Scott Olivier talked about a potential new member named Rob who wants to replace a 95 hp
motor with a turbo in his Corvair.



WMCC Calendar

September 19  WMCC Membership Meeting

September 26 WMCC Board Meeting
October 14 WMCC Color Tour

October 17 WMCC Membership Meeting
October 24 WMCC Board Meeting

November 21  WMCC Membership Meeting

November 28  WMCC Board Meeting

Board of Directors

President: Jamie Reinhart (2018)
(563) 547-5282 or jtreinhart67@gmail.com

Vice President: Ryan Counterman (2017)
(616) 262-5467 or vairking@hotmail.com

Secretary: Dave Ziebarth (2017)
(616) 340-1815 or zvair65@gmail.com

Treasurer: Doug Lectka (2018)
(616) 554-0841 or dlectka@sbcglobal.net

Directors:

Bob Muir (2017)
(616) 827-1983
Scott Olivier (2018)
(586) 719-3797 or
scott_olivier_mi@yahoo.com
Steve Ridderman (2018)
(269) 998-1393 or
sriddermani@hotmail.com

West Michigan Corvair Club

7769 Burlingame Ave. SW
Byron Center, Ml 49315

Phone:
(616) 340-1815

E-Mail:
wmcc@corvair.org

About the WMCC

Lifter Noise is the monthly publication of the West
Michigan Corvair Club. Deadlines for articles and
classified advertising is the first of the month and
should be mailed to the editor at: Dave Ziebarth,
7769 Burlingame Ave. SW, Byron Center, Ml
49315 or e-mail wmcc@corvair.org. All material is
subject to editing. Original articles are the property
of the WMCC and are intended for the use in our
publications. Articles may be used by CORSA or
any CORSA chapter with credit given to the
author of the Lifter Noise. Any other use must
have written permission from the editor. Articles
are written by Dave Ziebarth unless indicated
otherwise.

Membership in the West Michigan Corvair Club is
on an annual basis. Dues are $18.00 per year.
Dues are pro-rated if joining during the year.
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